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DATE:  February 4, 2013 
 
FROM:  Lieutenant Ferguson 
 
PUBLIC NOTICE FOR ANNUAL DOG LICENSING 
 
The Lakeport Police Department would like to remind all dog owners, who reside within 
the incorporated city limits of Lakeport, that dog licenses are now due for the 2013 year.   
Due to a reduction in staffing and budget constraints, the department is unable to send 
courtesy notices as in years past.  Dog owners are now required to pay your dog licensing 
fee in person or by mail at City Hall during business hours located at 225 Park St. Owners 
also need to attach a copy of proof of rabies vaccination for each dog being licensed.  If this 
is a new registration, a spay/neuter certificate will also be required.     
 
Refer to the schedule of fees listed below for each type of license.  
 
Altered                       $10.00 
Unaltered, Non Registered                     $50.00 
Unaltered exempt, Registered                     $25.00 
Replacement License                      $  5.00 
Senior Citizen rate                     $  5.00 
 
 
For further information regarding dog licensing, see the Animal Control Licensing page at 
www.lakeportpolice.org the page can also be directly accessed at 
http://www.cityoflakeport.com/departments/page.aspx?deptID=76&id=209  
 
The 2013 Pet License application/fee schedule form can be found under the documents file 
titled Dog License Form at the bottom right of the Police Animal Control Licensing page.  
Or directly accessed at http://www.cityoflakeport.com/docs/Dog-License-Form-
24201384506PM.pdf  
 
For further information or assistance contact John Norcio at the department or email at 
jnorcio@lakeportpolice.org   


